
 

 

 

 

MAYOR’S COMMUNICATIONS 
 
Since the last Council meeting the Deputy Mayor and I have carried out the following 
engagements:- 
 

• Attended The Rifles Biennial Awards Dinner  

• Attended the Maidenhead Christmas Light Switch On  

• Attended the War Horse dinner  

• Started the Alzheimer’s Dementia Support Santa Fun Run  

• Attended the Royal British Legion’s 100th anniversary service in All Saints Church, 
Maidenhead 

• Participated in the Christmas Tree Festival at St Luke’s Church, Maidenhead 

• Guest speaker at the Windsor and Eton Rotary Club lunch  

• Participated in the Churches Together in Windsor “Carols on the Hill” Christmas carol 
service on Castle Hill, Windsor  

• Attended several charity meetings including Spoore, Merry Rixman Foundation and 
Pooles and Rings  

• Chaired Twinning Committee meeting  

• Attended the Maidenhead Stroke Club Christmas lunch  

• Supported the Mayoral team at Maidenhead Lions Swimarathon  

• Recorded a speech for Citizenship Ceremonies  

• Attended Evensong to commemorate the 800th anniversary of St Peter and St Andrew 
Church in Old Windsor  


